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'8 For God so loved the world, that he gave his only begotten Son, that whosoever believeth in him should not
perish, but have everlasting life. John Ch3 v16

23 April 2021
Dear Parents,
Welcome back after the Easter break.

We are embarking on this new term with great excitement. We very much hope that the term continues as
normally as possible and we can enjoy some of the summer events that both the school and the association
would normally hold. Details of activities will be shared as soon as plans have been agreed and risk
assessed.

Yesterday the school, in its key stages, visited the Church of St Stephen and St Agnes. Reverend Sally and
Miss Burr welcomed the children into church and Reverend Sally spoke about the Bible verse at the top of
this newsletter. Our school Bible verse also talks about love. Many of our school assemblies have focussed
on the importance of demonstrating love, sometimes also referred to as respect, to those around us. Our
Golden Rules reinforce the importance of being kind and loving to everyone.

Our Summer Worship Programme includes visiting the church on a monthly basis. We would like to invite
parents to join us, as we used to. In order to keep everyone safe | have detailed the dates and times. Each
session will be allocated to parents and carers of a year group. Only one adult member of the household
can attend and masks must be worn inside the church. The worship lasts for approximately 20 minutes.
Please follow the guidance of Church Wardens. We look forward to seeing you there. We also very much
hope we can go ahead with a Leaver’s Service.

The school office has asked me to remind parents that the school meal options are now available on line.
Most parents have been able to book the lunches successfully. Please do get in touch with the school office
if you are experiencing any difficulty with the system. Lunch orders must be placed by midnight of the night
before they are required at the latest. Unfortunately, lunches that are required but have not been booked
cannot be guaranteed and it is likely that you will be asked to supply a packed lunch in these circumstances.
The kitchen cooks to order and surplus meals are not always available.

We have received information this week from the Local Authority to alert us to some particularly disturbing
material being circulated on Tik Tok. Social Media platforms generally do not allow users under the age of
13. The NSPCC has some excellent resources for parents on keeping children safe on line.
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/

The extra-curricular timetable is starting from today. We are pleased to be offering a range of different
activities to different groups of children. There are a few places available for Year 1 and 2 children to join
the Tuesday French club. Please contact the school office if you are interested. We have simplified the
offer for this term but will be reviewing this during the course of the next few weeks. If you have any
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particular ideas or requests for after school activities, please do email the office with your suggestions. In
the next few weeks we will be considering the provision for the Autumn Term.

The After School Club continues to be growing. If you would like a place during the weeks before half term
please contact the office to book on an ad hoc basis. We have more spaces available particularly on a
Wednesday evening if anyone requires child care. Please also bear in mind if you have any good quality
play equipment which you would be happy to donate to the club, please let us know.

Please see below for Summer dates.

Kind regards,
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Summer Term Dates
20 May 2021 Family Worship at 9am Year 3 parents or carers (one per family please)

20 May 2021 Family Worship at 9.45am Year 2 parents or carers (one per family please)

24 June 2021 | Family Worship at 9am Year 4 parents or carers (one per family please)

24 June 2021 | Family Worship at 9.45am Year 1 and Reception parents or carers (one per family
please)

15 July 2021 Leaver’s Service at 9.15am Guidance for this service will be sent out nearer the time.
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